
No.F.23012/19/11-DTE(IF&SL)/LOT/88 
GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 

DIRECTORATE OF INSTITUTIONAL FINANCE & STATE LOTTERY 

  
Dated Aizawl, the 13th January, 2012 

  
  
  

NOTICE 

  
  
  

  
                   In pursuance to Finance Department’s letter No.G.20015/1/2011-

F.IF&SL/PT  dated 13th January, 2012, it is hereby notified to all interest 

Firms/Parties that the date for submission of bids notified vide this office letter of 

even No. dated 20.12.2011 is postponed due to technical reasons from 

17.1.2012 (upto 12:00 noon) to 17.2.2012 (upto 12:00 Noon) and the same will 

be opened at 12:20 p.m. on the same date. 

  

  

  

  

  

  
Sd/- LALRINGLIANA 

Director 
Institutional Finance & State Lottery 

Mizoram, Aizawl 
 


